
   

 

 

 

     PARISH LIFE NEWS & EVENTS     

 

 

J.U.L.I.E.T.’S (Just Us Ladies Into Eating Together) – Our next lunch get together will be held 

on Thursday, January 23
rd

 at Monk’s Restaurant on Harrison Avenue near Dry Fork Road.  

Please call Phyllis Morris @ (513) 202-0449 if you have any questions or need additional 

information.  RSVP’s are not necessary; please come anytime you can make it.   

 

SJB BOOK CLUB - Please join us at our next Book Club gathering to be held on Saturday, 

February 1
st

 from 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. in the Pastoral Conference Room in the Harrison 

Avenue School Building. We will be reading Someone Knows by Lisa Scottoline.  The Harrison 

Branch Library has copies waiting for you.  Just tell them you are with St. John's Book Club.  

Please feel free to bring a friend. Contact Kay Dahmann @ (513) 367-9134 if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

R.O.M.E.O.’S (Retired Old Men Eating Out) - You don’t have to be retired or old to be a part of 

this lunch bunch. Bring a friend or two and come on out to the next R.O.M.E.O. lunch which 

will be held on Tuesday, February 4
th

 (always on the 1
st

 Tuesday of the month) @ 11:30 at 

Monk’s Kitchen on Harrison Avenue near Dry Fork Road.  If you have any questions or if 

you wish to RSVP, please call Tom Dahmann @ (513) 367-9134.  RSVP’s are not necessary; 

please come anytime you can make it.  

 

 

COFFEE, CHOCOLATE AND CRAFTS – Please join us for this fun event on Saturday, February 

8
th

 from 9:30 to 11:30 in the Adult Enrichment Center. Please come and share in this fun 

event and share in lots of fellowship.  If you have any questions, please contact Pam Reiter 

@ (513) 738-1710.    

 

 

ROSE’S CHAIN GANG: CROCHET - The crochet gang will resume their classes/gatherings on 

Thursday evenings at 6:30 beginning February 6
 

in the Adult Enrichment Center in the STJB 

Jr. High building.  If you would like to be a part of this very fun group, (beginners always 

welcome) or you have any questions please contact Rose Page @ (513) 353-1435.   

 

 

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR SOMETHING NEW TO JUMP START YOUR NEW YEAR? 

 

 Then you should consider joining the St. John’s Parish Life Team?  We will resume our 

meetings on Tuesday, March 10, 2020
 

@ 6:30 p.m. in the COMMUNITY ROOM at the NEW 

CHURCH.  All are welcome.  If you want to find out more about the SJB Parish Life Team or 

you have any questions about what this is all about, please contact Patty Dean @ (513) 882-

2512 OR padean72@hotmail.com. 
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